
 

 

Out of hours construction activity and 
temporary weekend closure of Delivery Drive  

Hospital Road and Delivery Drive construction 
continues to support delivery of the Prince of Wales 
Hospital Integrated Acute Services Building.  

Out of hours weekend work is required as part of 
these activities, with the temporary closure of Delivery 
Drive from; 

5:00pm Friday 14 May to 10:00pm Sunday 16 May  

During this time, piling activity will be carried out along 
Delivery Drive to enable the future installation of link 
bridges connecting the existing campus to the 
Integrated Acute Services Building.  

A piling rig will be delivered to the Hospital Road 
compound, via Barker Street, on Friday 14 May 
between 2:00am – 4:00am and removed from site 
Monday 17 May between 2:00am – 4:00am. It is a 
requirement of Transport for NSW that deliveries of 
this size occur out of hours. Traffic control will be in 
place to support vehicle movements. 

Please see map over page for the location of 
construction activities. 

The Randwick Campus Redevelopment complies 
with strict environmental and planning controls. 
Measures are in place to monitor and manage noise, 
dust and vibration with respite periods applied to 
noisy activities including rock cutting and use of 
jackhammers.  



 

 

Planning for these temporary closures has occurred 
in close consultation with the Hospital Campus. 

Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen 
circumstances of inclement weather. We thank you 
for your patience during this important work. 

Site map  

 

Construction work and piling zone along Hospital Road 
and Delivery Drive during weekend closure from 
5:00pm Friday 14 May to 10:00pm Sunday 16 May. 


